
Family Maths 

This year Exeter Primary School has been working on developing our Problem 
Solving Skills.  See if your family can have a go at answering this problem.  
Bring your answer to the school office and receive a BE YOUR BEST ticket for 
your class raffle. The answer will be shared in our next newsletter. 

 


